OFFICE OF THE COORDINATOR

ANNOUNCEMENT OF EXAM RESULTS FOR FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT
SPECIALIST POSITION UNDER THE NEW NETS PROJECT.

To all candidates who applied for this position advertised on December 234,
2019 by the University of Rwanda informing the public about the
recruitment of a qualified individual to be involved in the implementation of
New Nets Research Project on Malaria.

University of Rwanda — Single Project Implementation Unit (UR-SPIU) wishes
to inform candidates who applied for the above positions and sat for both
the written exam and oral interview that their results are indicated in the
table below:

Names Written test /50 | Interview /50 Total
NIZEYIMANA Jean Pierre 40 30.875 70.875
RUTAYISIRE Jean Pierre 27 44 .25 71.25

Note:

The candidate who scored more is invited to the contract negotiation
scheduled on Thursday 6t February 2020, 14h00 (2pm) at UR-SPIU
Office, Kicukiro.

Done at Kigali on 4t® February 2020
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